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NC3 does not endorse any political candidate or party.   
 
We invite all candidates with a connection to our neighborhood to introduce themselves and 
present their platform.   
 
The chair may ask candidates to limit their speaking time but will endeavor to treat all 
candidates equally.   
 
Candidates, and any attending supporters, are expected to exhibit appropriate social behavior.    
 
Political attacks on other candidates will not be tolerated.   
 
At the chair’s discretion, candidates, who themselves or whose supporters, fail to exhibit 
courtesy and tolerance of others may be denied further floor privileges.   
 
A candidate or supporter so denied may immediately appeal to the full council for the right to 
continue speaking; any decision by a simple majority of the council members will be final. 


